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I don’t know how to write a proper parliamentary letter, but neither have the actions of this and 
past governments been proper toward Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples who’ve 
unjustly and disproportionately been killed within a system meant to serve and protect every 
Australians. Let’s do better because we surely can. 
 
We’ve made our homes on stolen land. The least we can do listen to the cries for justice and do 
everything we can to Stop Aboriginal Deaths In Custody. Thank you. 


